
Jean Jewell 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Name: Mike Meehan 
Case Number: DIA-W-15-01 

mikemeehan@operamail.com 
Friday, August 05, 2016 11:23 AM 
Beverly Barker; Jean Jewell; Gene Fadness 
Case Comment Form: Mike Meehan 

Email: mikemeehan@operamail.com 
Telephone: 208-762-1229 
Address: 14201 N Ramsy rd 

Rathdrum ID, 83858 

Name of Utility Company: Diamond Bar Estates Water 
Comment: The letter from the Diamond Bar Homeowners Water Committee clearly states the problems with the 
Company and the water pumps. It convincingly makes the case, I believe, the pump repairs should not be included in 
the rate base. 

This is further enforced by a document on the PUC's web site entitled "Why can't you tell them no? That document 
states" ... the additional expense was l)necessary to serve customers and 2)prudently incurred .... " 

The pump repairs were necessary to serve the customers BUT after the first the company's action in not fully 
investigating the subsequent failures, requesting engineering reports etc. can not be deemed to be prudent. 

Therefore the repairs can not be included in the rate base. The company must be forced to eat the costs from the 
extraordinary rate of return recommended by the staff. 
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